
May 21, 2019 

 Healthfirst Assistant Surgeon Reimbursement Rate 

Effective August 1, 2019, when billing as an assistant surgeon you 
will be reimbursed at 16% of the contracted rate under your 
Healthfirst Provider Agreement. This change will bring Healthfirst in 
line with long-standing Medicare reimbursement policy and is 

applicable to all lines of business.  

 

This alert serves as the minimum 90-day notice of an adverse 
reimbursement change, in accordance with the terms of your 
Healthfirst Provider Agreement. The impacted modifiers and their 

descriptions are listed below. 

 

 


